
 

 

 

A-AA, 34  Cutting Cross Way, Wayland, MA 01778 

      Telephone  978-579-2191           www.Austria-Boston.org             e-mail:  office@Austria-Boston.org  

Saturday, February  29, 2020, at 4:00 pm 
      Movie Night 

Dear Members and Friends, 

Upcoming  A-AA Events: 

A-AA 
Chairman of the Board: David E. Acker 
Board Members: Veronika Demers, Christian Donner, 
Joseph Harrington, Johann Nittmann,    
Renate Yasigian 

President: Traudwig Schieber-Acker 
Vice President: Martha Stasa 
Treasurer: Hana Sittler,  
 Secretary: Judy Zohn 

Sunday, May 24,  2020, at 4:00 pm 
Presentation by  Scholarship Recipient Maxfield Fulton: 
"The Austrian Influence  on the International Cinema from 1900" 

at the BSV in Walpole, MA.  
Flyer to follow. 

Austro-American Association of Boston 

Traude Schieber-Acker, President 

Servus 

at Christian and Pamela Donner's home. Flyer enclosed. 
Movie Night evening is always fun and brings us together for the first event in 2020. 

        Saturday, April 25, 2020, at 4:00 pm 
Chamber music concert of Austrian composers with  

Rebecca Thornblade and friends  String Quartet. 

Flyer to follow. 
 
 

Saturday, June  20, at 5:00 pm 
A-AA Annual Dinner 

at the historic Wayside Inn in Sudbury, MA.    
 Flyer to follow. 

Newsletter January 2020 

Saturday, March 28, 2020, at 5:00 pm 
 Stammtisch  

at Traude and David Acker's home   

It is always a pleasure to write this Newsletter to you each January that announces our program 
events for the Spring. We have some very interesting events that we expect will be very entertaining 
and informative for you to enjoy them.  Please mark your calendars! 
Our traditional Annual Dinner meeting on June 20th at the historic Longfellow’s Wayside Inn will close 
the spring events and lead us into the summer. 

Best wishes for good health and best of times for the New Year  
from the A-AA Board and me. 


